
  Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

6th October 2023 

Stars and Sports award winner of the week 

Stars of the week:  

Willow class: Harley- For always being kind to everyone. 
Chestnut class: India- For working hard in all lessons and never giving up. Which shows our school value or 
Resilience too! 
Oak class: Eli for working really hard at home on his story. 
Hazel class: For always making good choices and working hard. 
 
Sports award: Noah D in Nursery for great balancing and being brave. 
Good Samaritan: Zara for sharing her cake when a friend did not like their choice during the Macmillan 
coffee afternoon.  
 
If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please let us know 
so we can celebrate this in school too! (For beaver, cub, scout, rainbows, brownie and guide patches) 

Parent/ Carer meetings 

Thank you for coming to the Parent and Carer meetings, it is so good to share between home and school to help 

your children. If you missed the evenings and would like to have an appointment, please ask and we will try to 

arrange one at a mutually convenient time.   

Farlingaye open evening for present year 6 pupils and their Parents/ Carers 

Farlingaye High School have their open evening for year 6 children, this in on Thursday 12th from 6-8.30pm. 

Please see the attached leaflet with the newsletter.  

Football event update 

The children who represented the school played against some other schools in Suffolk ranging from large 

schools to medium sized schools and won against Stratford St. Mary and Cliff Lane. They missed out in five 

other matches, but played incredibly well. A fantastic team effort, well done all! 

Mr Ward’s update: ‘All the children tried their hardest, especially with playing the friendly game, as that 

meant they had to play three games in a row. They improved massively in the last three games, with Hector 

scoring two goals and Marley one goal. Everyone tried every outfield position with Marley, Wyatt, Ashtyn, 

Freddie and Kayden all taking a turn in goal.’  

Reading rewards and a family reading challenge 

A quick reminder that on Mondays we will give out the rewards to the readers who have read at home five 

times during the week and have it signed in their reading record.  

Please join our family reading challenge too for this term and submit a photograph of your whole family reading 

with a caption that tells us what your family loves about reading.  

Reading top tip: Comics count as reading too. 

Poetry day menu 

Thank you so much for supporting this, we had a bumper amount of dinners ordered. 

Parent and Carer information session for ‘No Outsiders. All different. All Welcome.’ 

We are inviting all Parents and Carers to come in for an information session to show you the resources the 

school uses for the ‘No outsiders. All different. All welcome’ scheme, which promotes our school vision and 

values. This will be on Thursday 2nd November at 2.30pm in the hall. We would love you to come to find out 

more.  
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Future Dates 

Changed or new dates will be in Red - we will try not to change the dates below but when planning so far in 

advance sometimes we may have to adjust them as we go through the term.        

• 1st or 2nd October TBC: Big sing workshop in school for Hazel class. 

• 2nd November 2.30: ‘No Outsiders. All different. All welcome’ information session for Parents and 

Carers. 

• 6th November 2.30: Hazel sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and Carers invited. 

• 17th November: Hazel class (yrs 5/ 6) Big Sing at Snape. Details TBC. 

• 17th November 2.30: (yrs 4/ 3) Oak sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and Carers 

invited. 

• 24th November 2.30: (yrs 1/ 2) Chestnuts sharing worship and book sharing session with Parents and 

Carers invited. 

• 30th November: Closing date for the family reading challenge, please submit a family photo and caption. 

• 1st December pm: Decoration workshops. 

• Week beginning 4th December: Phone call slots to book for parents/ carers with class teachers.  

• 20th December 2.30: Carols around the tree with Parents and Carers invited. 

 
  
 


